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       Time sure flies. It is September and time to renew our dues for 2008. It would be nice to have 

everyone paid up by Nov. There is now a payment plan available for those that want to become life 

members. 

       There was a good turn out at the “Grand Opening” on the 25
th
. If you were not there you missed a 

good time and a good dinner. Thanks to all the people that helped to make it a big success. 

        Congratulations to Ray Schaefer, Mike Lessard, and Ken Jensen for being elected to the Canteen 

Board. Thank you for being willing to serve. 

       Some September dates to remember: Sept. 3
rd
 Labor Day, Sept. 11

th 
is National Patriot Day (flags 

fly at half mast), Sept. 13th Canteen Board meeting 7:00pm, Sept. 20
th
 Post meeting 7:00pm, Sept. 21st 

is POW/MIA Recognition Day, and Sep. 29
th
 VFW was established 1899. 

       I would like to see more of our members at the post meetings. Any input is always welcome. 

Walt Mabe, Commander 
 

 Hello, 
     Well, September is here and we are getting ready for colder weather.  
     We still have a trustee position and some committee chairman positions open so if you would like to help 
out, please let me know. We also have fund raising that we will be discussing at out meeting on the 6th of 
September. It would be great to see you there. If you need a ride, please call me and I will do what I can to 
arrange one for you. If you have any ideas about the Ladies Auxiliary don’t hesitate to tell me those as well. 
     The 21st of September is POW / MIA Recognition Day. 
It’s also that time of year again when dues are due. It would be nice to see everyone paid by the 30th of 
November. 

Hope to see you soon. Respectfully, Melissa Mabe Aux. President 
  

 

 On Sept. 7
th
, 8

th
, & 9

th
 the AM VETS will be having some events at Post 3386. They are welcoming the 

public to join in, they are as follows: Sept. 7
th
 – Jerry’s Chicken Fried Steak Dinner 5 – 7 pm., Karaoke 

7 – 11pm., Sept. 8
th
 – Seafood Linguine Dinner 5 – 7 pm., (Chicken Linguine also available) Karaoke 7-

11 pm,  Sept. 9
th
 – Breakfast 9am - ? 

Jerry will also start having his Chicken Fried Steak Dinners on the 2
nd
 Friday of every month starting in 

September, so he will be having 2 in September. If any of you have any ideas for the coming winter 

months as far as activities, (cards, pool tournaments, etc. ) that you would like to see happen please let 

me know, I will see what I can do to make it happen. Thanks for all your support out there. I really 

appreciate it !!!!!!!!!!!! 
 
Canteen Manager, Audrey 


